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With the season progressing, we find ourselves already into the month of March. Despite the
challenges this year has brought, our MGA league continues in full swing with play and activities.
This month brings our Club many events and despite the work that still remains for Lexington, it’s
good to see so many of our members involved in activities.

A shout out to our agronomist, Peter Wensel and his staff, for maintaining our course to such
high standards. The aftermath of Hurricane lan and our drought-like weather have been met
with the upmost expertise. Thank you, Peter, for your work.

We have received our last order of MGA hats. There are many members who still have yet to
pick up their hat. If you haven’t received a one, or are not physically on site, please contact one
of the committee members and we will reserve one for you.

Keeping within the spirit of golf, please resist the temptation in allowing yourself and your team
“gimmes” when putting. The Wednesday rounds are competitive and we need to follow the rules
of golf to make it fair for all participants.

Your board is planning our closing day activities for April 12, 2023. Included in these plans are:
Four person scramble with a dinner following the afternoon round. Make your calendars. Sign up
will be coming soon on Golf Genius.

Enjoy the remaining days of the season!
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